OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE

NOTICE January 8, 2019
14.1

TO: All Department Personnel

FROM: Chief of Police

SUBJECT: PROHIBITION AGAINST ASSOCIATION WITH CANNABIS BUSINESSES

Despite recent voter approved initiatives, including Proposition 64 and Measure M, which may
allow for the commercial sales, testing, cultivation and/or manufacture of cannabis under certain
circumstances, engaging in such activities is still a violation under federat law.

This Notice serves as a reminder that Depariment personnel are prohibited from engaging in
any outside employment associated with any cannabis or cannabis-related businesses. The
Department has not, and will not, authorize any outside employment, activity, enterprise, or
ownership interest for personal financial gain associated with any cannabis or cannabis-related
business.

Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to Risk Management Legal Affairs Group,
at (213) 486-8720.

Wyen-

CHEL R. MOORE
Chief of Police
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